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COVID-19 Recovery Committee 

The Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

Tel: 0131-348-5000 
(RNID Typetalk calls welcome) 

Fax: 0131-348-5088 
(Central) Textphone: 0131-348-5415 

Email: Covid19.Committee@Parliament.Scot 

17 January 2023 

By E-mail: 

Dear  

Inquiry into Long COVID 

The COVID-19 Recovery Committee (the Committee) has launched an inquiry into long 

COVID and intends to scrutinise what action the Scottish Government is taking to 

address long COVID and post COVID syndrome. 

In advance of launching the inquiry, the Committee wrote to the Scottish Government 

seeking an update on a number of areas in relation to long COVID. The Scottish 

Government replied and its response included details of the organisations to which 

funding has been made available for 2022-23, which includes your organisation. The 

Scottish Government’s summary of the allocations provided can be found in the 

Annexe to this letter. 

I would be grateful if you could provide further information in relation to long COVID 

services within your organisation including— 

mailto:Covid19.Committee@Parliament.Scot
mailto:Covid19.Committee@Parliament.Scot
mailto:Covid19.Committee@Parliament.Scot
https://www.parliament.scot/chamber-and-committees/committees/current-and-previous-committees/session-6-covid19-recovery-committee/business-items/long-covid
https://www.parliament.scot/chamber-and-committees/committees/current-and-previous-committees/session-6-covid19-recovery-committee/business-items/long-covid
https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/covid19-recovery-committee/correspondence/2022/letter-to-cabinet-secretary-for-health-and-social-care--long-covid.pdf
https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/covid19-recovery-committee/correspondence/2022/letter-from-cabinet-secretary-for-health-and-social-care--long-covid.pdf


2 

• details on the current services available including information on how the Scottish

Government funding has been used;

• any barriers to service development and provision;

• any examples of good practice; and

• details of future plans for long COVID service provision in the short and medium

term.

I would be grateful if you could provide a response by 10 February 2023. The 

Committee accepts responses by e-mail to our mailbox: 

Covid19.Committee@Parliament.Scot. 

Yours sincerely, 

Siobhian Brown MSP 
Convener 
COVID-19 Recovery Committee 

ANNEXE 


